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Dear Parents and Carers,

As you may have seen, the Government has now provided guidance regarding the return of all pupils from September. We are currently
working through this guidance to update our plans and risk assessments and we will share these with you once they have been finalised. As
always, these plans are subject to change should the Government amend any of its guidance in the coming weeks.

Coming home tonight via Parent Hub is your child’s end of year report. If you would like to discuss any aspect of this report with your
child’s class teacher, please contact the school office and we can arrange a convenient telephone meeting.

If you haven’t already done so, please do pop into school to collect your child’s transition pack. They will be outside school or in the
entrance foyer until the end of school tomorrow. Please remember that the children need to bring these packs back to school on the first day
of term in September.

Warmest wishes,

Mrs Bentley

Lincolnshire
Music Service

We hope that those who have taken up the free virtual music tuition during school closure have enjoyed it. We have had
some great feedback from the tutors! Huge progression has been made by many students.

Music in the autumn term is going to be a little different for a start. Lincolnshire Music Service will be extremely
flexible in their approach to delivering tuition, adapting o meet guidelines that are current at the time. It may be that
lessons continue virtually or individual tuition rather than group in the early weeks. With this in mind, music tuition will
be delayed and will not immediately start at the beginning of term.

Further news is that you will be able to book music tuition yourself and pay Lincolnshire Music Service online. We will send
out booking information at the start of term, so please keep an eye out for this. Mr Rogers will be very happy to answer
any questions you may have and can be contacted on the following email; chris.Rogers@Ilincolnshire.gov.uk

weedsilde o the Pawinie®

To book wrap around school care please contact; enquiries@woodsidechildren.co.uk

How to order school uniform.

www.kidsandcodirect.co.uk (click on Find your school, then
on our windmill logo) /

This is our existing uniform company and items can be ordered
online and delivered to your home address

www.nationwideschooluniforms.co.uk Be aUTiFUL

These are our newest supplier and items can be ordered online by typing in
the school’'s name into the search bar. They deliver to your door for £4.50 or
FREE once a month to school (usually towards the end of the month for

deliveries) Orders can be collected from the school office.

Last day of term is Friday 17th July.
-

We look forward to seeing you all back on
Thursday 3rd September 2020 s



http://www.kidsandcodirect.co.uk
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